
NOTICE OF MEETING

MILITARY INTELLIGENCE MUSEUM UPDATE
MILTON BRYAN PARISH

The Trustees of the Military Intelligence Museum
will be holding a meeting to update the village on the derelict grade 11 listed military building on the Woburn Estate in Milton Bryan and to answer questions raised by the village.  This will be held on:

Thursday 16th January 2020
at 7.30pm
in the
Village Hall, Milton Bryan
[bookmark: _GoBack]
All residents are invited to attend

Points for discussion: 
· Parish Meeting Chairman to open the meeting, confirm points for discussion and introduce Alistair Sommerlad (John Harris) 
· Opening remarks both about my new role, background in sensitive site heritage management 
(Alistair Sommerlad) 
· Update the meeting on where we are with plans, designs, studies, leases, and permissions
(Alistair Sommerlad) 
· Respond to the points you have already raised and also to any new ones raised at the meeting 
(Meeting & Alistair Sommerlad) 
· Discuss the best manner for us to maintain a dialogue and engage with the village as matters progress (Meeting & Alistair Sommerlad) 

Milton Bryan Parish Meeting - January 2020
